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The Barkleys received their 
missionary appointment to Chile in 
2004. They have since traveled 
extensively teaching, preaching and 
conducting seminars throughout the 
entire country. Brother Barkley has 
been very involved in the Bible 
school, serving as instructor and also 
as director. He also served several 
terms as president of the national 
board and is currently serving the 
board as vice-president. Sister 
Barkley has been involved in Ladies' 
Ministries, teaching in ladies 
seminars and conferences. The work 
in Chile has seen excellent growth 
during their tenure, growing from 
thirty-three churches and preaching 
points since their arrival in 2008 to 
approximately sixty-five churches and 
preaching points in 2017.  
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